
November 4, 2022 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

 

I am writing this letter on behalf of the Central City Cyberschool.  I am a parent of a 5th 

grader at the school.  This school has provided my son with the ability to advocate for 

himself as well as to get in touch with his feelings.  This is huge for me because my son 

was not able to express himself without feeling judged.  He is now advocating for himself 

by telling us if he likes something or not, if he wants something or not or even if he’s not 

up to doing a specific activity.  The Cybeschool has a way of giving children a voice.  

With the curriculum and programs that they use, my child has become a more engaged 

learner and I love to see that in him! He has also begun counseling, which has helped 

shaped who has become tremendously.  I stand with Central City Cyberschool in all that 

they promote.  I wouldn’t think about putting him anywhere else.  We love Central City 

Cyberschool. 

 

 

Takisha Anderson 

Carmelo Moore’s parent 

 


